

00:10:02 John Magor: Quite a bit of box bush to be seen at Confest.

00:12:30 Tania M 1820: hello dear confester peoples <3

00:12:51 John Magor: Hiya T.

00:15:39 Peter Tippett: Attendance and
[agendahttps://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php](https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

00:21:53 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 15Tonights OC Meeting Attendance
List.Brian (Fire), Chris Wilson, Darrell Reid, David Cruise, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash,
Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Suzie Helson, Tania Morsman, Vanessa Ernst,

00:23:11 david cruise: meeting open 7.42

00:23:41 Mark & Suzie H: Hi David hope you are well♡

00:23:50 david cruise: john magor chair minutes vanessa ernst

00:25:08 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 16Tonights OC Meeting Attendance
List.Brian (Fire), Chris Wilson, Darrell Reid, David Cruise, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash,
Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Suzie Helson, Tania Morsman,
Vanessa Ernst,

00:25:23 Peter Tippett: ... and Malcolm.

00:26:17 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 17Tonights OC Meeting Attendance
List.Brian (Fire), Chris Wilson, Darrell Reid, David Cruise, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash,
Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson,
Tania Morsman, Vanessa Ernst,

00:28:55 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 18Tonights OC Meeting Attendance
List.Brian (Fire), Chris Wilson, Darrell Reid, David Cruise, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Lance Nash,
Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson,
Suzie Helson, Tania Morsman, Vanessa Ernst,

00:29:17 Peter Tippett: Coordination Group for Change of Auditors - to be progressed after AGM,
ideallyauditors and accountants who work in Xero - need to be interviewed – Ongoing• DTE Attendance
Criteria to be discussed after the AGM – Ongoing• Malcolm Matthews to action Item 13108 – Ongoing

00:31:37 Rick Gill: can it be seen when the fpt mashine was last used ????

00:32:22 Kathy: it was used once, about 2 years ago

00:32:30 Rick Gill: ok

00:36:45 Rick Gill: I know the FPT Mashine is down at the Backgate :)

00:37:37 Rick Gill: I know the FPT Mashine is not down at the Backgate :)

00:38:19 Peter Tippett: John Reid to forward Peter Tippett's Xero access request to the subscription
holder – Ongoing<https://dte.org.au/minutes/2021-03-25%20OC%20Minutes.pdf>

00:40:40 Mark & Suzie H: thanks Troy♡

00:41:02 Troy: No worries :)

00:45:00 Peter Tippett:
<https://data.dte.org.au/files/Process%20for%20requesting%20access%20to%20Xero.pdf>

00:47:23 John Magor: Speaking order:Malcolm,Kathy

00:48:55 Rick Gill: I am not a sex worker Yet :)

00:50:08 Troy: That was the legal advice

00:50:34 Troy: Yes! you just agreed with me. Thank you Kathy

00:50:34 Peter Tippett: If you are going to cite legal advice please provide it in full.

00:51:07 Troy: It has been distributed

00:51:31 Troy: The legal advice was distributor

00:51:37 Troy: distributed

00:51:46 John Magor: Talking order:Peter,Robin,Troy

00:53:11 John Magor: If the advice -has- been distributed, then there's no harm in doing so again
given it's current relevance?

00:54:05 Kathy:
https://data.dte.org.au/files/Gmail%20-%20Fwd_%20FW_%20Business%20of%20General%20Meetings%20-%20Advice%20and%20Brief.pdf

00:54:26 Peter Tippett: The board is supposed to be hands off.

00:55:03 John Magor: Current speaking order:Troy,Lance

00:55:27 Malcolm Matthews: no motion required

00:57:01 John Magor: Current speaking order:Lance,Peter,John Reid

00:57:23 John Magor: then me

00:57:53 Martin Schwarz: from a massive push for transparency a couple of years back.

00:57:58 Rick Gill: Evening Elisa Welcome

00:58:06 Elisa Brock: Hi Rick

00:58:20 Elisa Brock: Hi Chair, sorry I'm late.

00:58:25 Kathy: maybe because we are not Telstra and DTE rules give powers to the standing committees and members that Telstra shareholders do not have

00:58:45 Tania M 1820: and not to a sex worker? hahaha

00:58:59 Martin Schwarz: that push for transparency seemed to go away when the balance of power changed

00:59:40 Troy: Q: What is a point of order?A: A query in a formal debate or meeting as to whether correct procedure is being followed.

01:00:34 Martin Schwarz: respect the chair and committee please

01:00:40 Mark Rasmussen: Our rules say that if people falsely raise a Point of Order to subjugate a discussion the Chair is expected to issue a warning.

01:01:03 Peter Tippett: That was inappropriate Troy.

01:01:12 Martin Schwarz: agreed

01:01:25 Rick Gill: what is SandbeltCoaching ??????

01:01:25 John Magor: Current speaking order:Lance,Peter,John Reidthen meThen Robin

01:01:44 Rick Gill: who is SandBentCoaching

01:01:48 Peter Tippett: Then the OC should stop paying them!

01:02:00 Martin Schwarz: wow, no respect for the committee

01:02:08 Peter Tippett: or members.

01:03:20 Rick Gill: under the act

01:03:30 Martin Schwarz: the reason I guess may be that those members show no respect for the speaking order or the chair

01:04:44 John Magor: Speaking order:Me,Robin

01:05:20 Rick Gill: the terms of the office holders

01:05:28 Troy: John you are confusing a cooperative with a collective

01:05:55 Peter Tippett: Rule 38(3) The Board must maintain a non-executive, wise elder role and ensure that the Co-operative fulfills its legal and ethical obligations.

01:06:08 Peter Tippett: non-executive.

01:06:22 Troy: Thanks John - said by someone who refuses to become a member

01:06:24 john: 8.26

01:06:33 Rick Gill: jogn got vhist at 8.26 pm

01:06:50 Peter Tippett: Lol Troy. Attacking a dedicated volunteer for not being a member again. Sad.

01:07:25 Tania M 1820: Yes that is inappropriate to shame John for not being a member

01:09:05 Martin Schwarz: well said John, you. are saying what we all feel

01:09:58 Peter Tippett: Unlike others the current chair will let others speak even when they are speaking against him. Troy has been known to boot and ban people from meetings without even informing the meeting!

01:10:03 Martin Schwarz: hell no John, you are the best chair we have had

01:10:18 Peter Tippett: (3) The Board must maintain a non-executive, wise elder role and ensure that the Co-operative fulfills its legal and ethical obligations.

01:10:30 Rick Gill: The cooperative board of directors has the primary legal authority for the firm. Except for a few major decisions, which are specified in the Articles on Incorporation or Bylaws to require a vote of the membership, the board has top level decision control to oversee the corporation and ratify important decisions.

01:11:05 Peter Tippett: DTE is a co-op

01:12:07 Martin Schwarz: it was never meant to be run like that gill

01:13:01 Rick Gill: Sorry

01:13:31 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 23Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Brian (Fire), Chris Wilson, Darrell Reid, David Cruise, Elisa Brock, Gary Lasky, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lance Nash, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Mark Rasmussen, Martin Schwarz , Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, Tania Morsman, Troy Reid, Vanessa Ernst,

01:13:40 Peter Tippett: Mark you are up

01:15:23 Peter Tippett: From Troy to Everyone: 08:26 PMThanks John - said by someone who refuses to become a member

01:17:57 Rick Gill: Duty of Care which is taking the care and exercising the judgment that any reasonable and prudent person would exhibit in the process of making informed decisions, including acting in good faith consistent with what you as a member of the board truly believe is in the best interest of the organization.

01:18:54 Gaz: if no one has anything to hide or as david said people haven't returned receipts then of course they are embarrassed if members catch them out.

01:19:05 Rick Gill: dam it I was going to buy 5 million shares tomorrow Dam it :)

01:20:22 Gaz: yes rick damn is better then dam...!

01:21:01 Mark & Suzie H: thanks David we should be transparent ♡

01:21:02 Rick Gill: oops damn then

01:21:46 Gaz: sorry dam is better than dam

01:21:54 Gaz: damn

01:22:26 Elisa Brock: I don't see any motion about Xero in tonight's agenda. Could someone tell me which agenda item we're discussing?

01:22:44 Peter Tippett: Rule 38 Rule number: 3838. Board of Directors (1) There shall be a Board of seven Directors. (2) A Director must : (a) be an active member. (b) be a natural person, and (c) be not less than 18 years of age (d) have the qualifications set out in Rule 39 (3) The Board must maintain a non-executive, wise elder role and ensure that the Co-operative fulfills its legal and ethical obligations. (4) The Board is required to: (a) foster and develop and appoint members to Standing Committees of the Board (Clause 47 (16)) as the executive arm of the Co-operative, and (b) ensure that a reporting to the Board structure is set up by these Committees, and (c) ensure that the Board has all the information required to perform its non executive advisory and legal role. (5) The Board is to actively involve members in being part of the executive arm of the Co-operative through voluntary participation in the primary activity and in the running of the Co-operative. (6) A Board member may be an ordinary member of a Standing

01:22:45 Peter Tippett: Committee of the Board. Rule 47 (i) The Organising Committees function is to: (a) run general meetings of the co-operative: (b) be the executive arm of the Co-operative relating to all matters not covered by the other standing Committees of the Board:

01:22:52 john: Action tasks, Elisa!

01:22:59 Martin Schwarz: zero was brought in specifically to make the process transparent by the same people fighting it now

01:23:33 Elisa Brock: Oh! Thanks John.

01:24:13 Robin M: There is no agenda item, thats the point

01:24:45 Robin M: there has been no motion supporting Peters access to Xero, it was just noted as an action task

01:24:52 Robin M: this breaks with convention

01:24:57 John Magor: Putting my hand up.

01:26:43 Rick Gill: Elisa I not shore ! Sorry z@

01:26:51 Mark Rasmussen: Talking about people who are not in the meeting isn't good form

01:27:12 Gaz: As a current director, I believe we need more transparency and if members are requesting access to accounts then so be it! Boards see the macro whilst executive see and deal with the micro

01:27:42 Mark Rasmussen: well said

01:27:42 Peter Tippett: Lol Johns

01:28:30 Peter Tippett: That's rule 38 Robin.

01:28:45 Martin Schwarz: stick to your guns gaz

01:29:08 Peter Tippett: Cant even get the rule number right.

01:29:19 Rick Gill: no guns are aloud in the meeting :)

01:29:22 Gaz: yes but when does a pot stop calling the kettle black?

01:29:29 Martin Schwarz: he wasn't the chair when making his speach

01:29:42 Martin Schwarz: just a member

01:30:38 Martin Schwarz: members can have a grudge, I never heard him say something like that whilst acting as chair, ignore them John

01:31:48 Mark Rasmussen: Thanks John.

01:35:43 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13115 13142 Date: 2021-04-09 16:32:05 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Asbestos Check Agenda details: There has been work approved at the house on the Bylands property. The house has asbestos present and considering this property constitutes a workplace, the WHS committee suggests that the house and surrounding land is checked for asbestos contamination. Motion: That the OC organise an asbestos report as soon as possible and again after the renovations. Item by: Martin Schwarz 1731

01:35:54 Rick Gill: Me Love you Long TIME :)

01:36:21 john: Agenda item 1 @ 20:36

01:36:30 Peter Tippett: This item was deferred from last OC meeting.

01:36:55 john: Sorry, shpould be Agenda item 1 @ 20:56

01:38:50 Mark Rasmussen: there was only one report

01:40:29 Mark Rasmussen: How about Marty is asked to put his hand up if he wants to talk?

01:40:49 Peter Tippett: Brian, I would assume not and if so it is not available due to a report being done in 2016

01:41:25 Martin Schwarz: I spoke as I was asked to speak to my motion lol

01:42:14 Mark Rasmussen: I agree with David, it is either Asbestos or cement sheet. The report is saying it is Cement Sheet

01:42:26 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13115 13142Date: 2021-04-09 16:32:05Meeting: OCAgenda item: Asbestos CheckAgenda details: There has been work approved at the house on the Bylands property. The house has asbestos present and considering this property constitutes a workplace, the WHS committee suggests that the house and surrounding land is checked for asbestos contamination.Motion: That the OC organise an asbestos report as soon as possible and again after the renovations.Item by: Martin Schwarz 1731

01:42:42 Peter Tippett: Amendment to motion if required?

01:43:06 Mark Rasmussen: We have a report. Nothing has changed

01:43:52 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13152Date: 2021-04-18 19:16:10Meeting: OCAgenda item: New Rodeo RegistrationAgenda details: Last year, an unregistered Holden Rodeo Ute was taken to Travis to be road-worthied. The roadworthy was completed about 12 months ago but the vehicle is still with Travis. The roadworthy will allow it to be registered in either NSW or Victoria. Does the OC want to register this vehicle? If so, please authorise the budget request so that Andrew and Richard can take it to Swan Hill to be registered.Motion: That Andrew and Richard are authorised to register the new Rodeo, to get the necessary details about the VicRoads account, and to place a direct debit for future registration renewals and that \$1000 is placed on Andrew Wilkinson's account to pay for registration and associated costs.Item by: Kathy Ernst<https://data.dte.org.au/files/20210418%20Budget%20App%20Rodeo%20Registration.pdf>

01:43:58 john: 21:03

01:44:15 Peter Tippett: Motion: That the OC organise an asbestos report as soon as possible and again after the renovations.

01:47:13 Mark & Suzie H: thanks Marty♡

01:48:49 Mark Rasmussen: We are discussing an agenda item that has been deffered

01:49:24 john: Marty, I have forwarded the email to you.

01:49:57 Martin Schwarz: thanks john

01:50:03 Mark Rasmussen: what a choice? Lol

01:50:05 Martin Schwarz: well said brian

01:53:06 Peter Tippett: Could someone type a motion in?

01:53:50 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13152Date: 2021-04-18 19:16:10Meeting: OCAgenda item: New Rodeo RegistrationAgenda details: Last year, an unregistered Holden Rodeo Ute was taken to Travis to be road-worthied. The roadworthy was completed about 12 months ago but the vehicle is still with Travis. The roadworthy will allow it to be registered in either NSW or Victoria. Does the OC want to register this vehicle? If so, please authorise the budget request so that Andrew and Richard can take it to Swan Hill to be registered.Motion: That Andrew and Richard are authorised to register the new Rodeo, to get the necessary details about the VicRoads account, and to place a direct debit for future registration renewals and that \$1000 is placed on Andrew Wilkinson's account to pay for registration and associated costs.Item by: Kathy Ernst<https://data.dte.org.au/files/20210418%20Budget%20App%20Rodeo%20Registration.pdf>

01:54:24 john: Agenda item 'second' 21:14

01:55:12 Peter Tippett: Second item I think

01:55:27 Tania M 1820: <https://dte.coop/online/calendar/by-year> Sunday 25 April 2021
17:00ConFab (Melbourne)by Lannash1Tuesday 27 April 2021 19:30 - 23:30GSC Meetingby gscgovernanceWednesday 28 April 2021 11:00 - 13:00Fincom Weekly Meetingby FinComWednesday 28 April 2021 19:30 - 21:30ICT Meetingby SecretariatThursday 29 April 2021 19:30 - 22:30OC Monthly Scheduled Meetingby Organising Committee

01:58:42 Tania M 1820: Trevor Smith and I took the rodeo to Travis just sayin"

02:00:40 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13153Date: 2021-04-19 07:59:42Meeting: OCAgenda item: PrivacyAgenda details: The privacy page on dte.coop is inappropriate and also does not align with a recent motion passed by the OC. Motion passed by the OC 11/3 - The OC informs all known facilitators, sub-committees and work groups that false promises of privacy should not be made and accordingly only the minimal relevant information required should be requested and that when a request for personal information

is made those being requested to provide information are advised that privacy cannot be guaranteed. Motion: That Robin is instructed by the OC to update the privacy page located on [dte.coop](https://dte.coop/online/your-privacy) by: Peter Tippett

02:00:58 john: Item 2 21:20 passed by consensus.

02:01:00 Mark & Suzie H: Thanks Tania, can you believe it is finally coming back to site lol

02:03:24 david cruise: <https://dte.coop/online/your-privacy>

02:08:25 Peter Tippett: Also this is only asking that it is updated. Not dictating what it should be.

02:11:54 Robin M: it is a privacy policy for a website

02:12:07 Peter Tippett: Motion: That Robin is instructed by the OC to update the privacy page located on dte.coop

02:12:19 Peter Tippett: It isn't complicated.

02:13:26 Peter Tippett: It talks about domains, not website.

02:13:44 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Vanessa Ernst, Tania Morsman, Suzie Helson, Robin Macpherson, Peter Tippett, Martin Schwarz, Mark Rasmussen, Mark Helson, Malcolm Matthews, Lance Nash, Kevin Taylor, Kathy Ernst, John Magor, Elisa Brock, David Cruise, Darrell Reid,

02:13:58 Peter Tippett: Counting

02:14:08 Peter Tippett: I can

02:14:36 Peter Tippett: Motion: That Robin is instructed by the OC to update the privacy page located on dte.coop

02:15:59 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Vanessa Ernst, Tania Morsman, Suzie Helson, Robin Macpherson, Peter Tippett, Martin Schwarz, Mark Rasmussen, Mark Helson, Malcolm Matthews, Lance Nash, Kevin Taylor, Kathy Ernst, John Magor, Elisa Brock, David Cruise, Darrell Reid,

02:16:34 Lance Nash: Remember ConFab is meeting for a meal at Lentil as Anything in Abbotsford at 5:30pm on Sunday 25th April.

02:18:45 Peter Tippett: Yes=12 No=4 sweetypie=1

02:18:57 john: 11 for 4 against

02:18:59 Malcolm Matthews: for 12 against 4

02:19:00 david cruise: ynyynnyyyyyyy

02:19:05 Kathy: Yes 11 4 against

02:19:31 john: PBM 21:39

02:20:04 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13155 Date: 2021-04-21 16:52:34 Meeting: OCAgenda item: ICT - Bendigo Bank - 87.02 Agenda details: <https://dte.coop/online/ict-suppliers/184-ict-supplier-01> Motion: The OC approves a budget for ICT - Bendigo Bank - 87.02 Item by: Robin Macpherson <https://dte.coop/online/ict-suppliers/184-ict-supplier-01>

02:20:38 Peter Tippett: Is there a budget application?

02:24:30 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13156 Date: 2021-04-21 16:53:38 Meeting: OCAgenda item: ICT - 3CX Software - 420.00 Agenda details: <https://dte.coop/online/ict-suppliers/185-ict-supplier-02> Motion: The OC approves a budget for ICT - 3CX Software - 420.00 Item by: Robin Macpherson <https://dte.coop/online/ict-suppliers/185-ict-supplier-02>

02:26:35 Mark & Suzie H: thanks Elisa I thought it was me♡

02:26:56 Peter Tippett: Some links work, some don't. Very typical of dte.coop

02:27:55 Kathy: Some were working earlier today, but not now

02:28:16 Robin M: <https://dte.coop/online/ttm-budgets-suppliers>

02:28:57 Elisa Brock: Thanks Robin, that link seems to work.

02:30:45 Malcolm Matthews: I cannot look at the link I am taken to the front page

02:30:47 Peter Tippett: Lol Lance

02:31:28 Peter Tippett: Malcolm try <https://dte.coop/online/ttm-budgets-suppliers>

02:31:44 John Magor: Chair is back.

02:31:55 Mark & Suzie H: Malcolm click on the latest link in chat from Robin♡

02:31:59 John Magor: (only 2 shakes)

02:35:17 Peter Tippett: Cross pollinate.....? Agenda item ID: 13172 Date: 2021-04-22

14:33:59 Meeting: OCAgenda item: Tree planting at Woorooma Queens birthday weekend Agenda details: June 12/13 & 14. Ray Higgins needs 6 hardworking volunteers to plant trees. Motion: That a tree planting weekend over the Queens Birthday weekend is conducted. Ray Higgins is the facilitator. That a budget of \$500 to cover costs of trees and necessary items is granted. Budget application will be provided soon. Item by: Ray Higgins

02:37:28 Mark Rasmussen: yes, deffer it. come back

02:39:00 Mark Rasmussen: 3 voips. One in Cottage, one in Woolshed, one in ticket booth

02:39:41 Peter Tippett: Cool, too easy.

02:39:51 Mark Rasmussen: Basically, 3 different phones

02:41:07 Mark Rasmussen: that Blassmock 98 is necessary

02:41:33 john: 3CX server at Woorooma, 3CX server with fixed IP address outside, and Mynetfone for connection to phone network.

02:41:36 david cruise: 13164 13165 are the same

02:41:58 Gaz: domain name would be important

02:42:02 Peter Tippett: Date: Thursday the 29th of AprilTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type: OCMeeting details: <https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/> on DTE ZoomNotice by: OC

02:42:03 Mark Rasmussen: Thanks robin

02:42:59 Mark & Suzie H: thanks Robin♡

02:43:38 Darrylle Ryan: hi all

02:43:45 Mark Rasmussen: Hey Dazz

02:43:55 Gaz: can you explain the 2388 for optus?

02:44:50 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13172Date: 2021-04-22 14:33:59Meeting: OCAgenda item: Tree planting at Woorooma Queens birthday weekendAgenda details: June 12/13 & 14. Ray Higgins needs 6 hardworking volunteers to plant trees.Motion: That a tree planting weekend over the Queens Birthday weekend is conducted. Ray Higgins is the facilitator. That a budget of \$500 to cover costs of trees and necessary items is granted. Budget application will be provided soon.Item by: Ray Higgins

02:44:57 Gaz: how many servers are we needing ?

02:45:15 Peter Tippett: Needing? 1.

02:45:16 john: 22:04 tree planting item.

02:45:56 Peter Tippett: Lol chair.

02:49:23 Mark Rasmussen: Good idea PT

02:49:29 Mark Rasmussen: idea

02:49:51 Peter Tippett: Can someone fill out a form for \$499

02:50:41 Peter Tippett: Not a donation!

02:50:49 john: Moved by Ray, seconded by Kevin.

02:51:55 Mark Rasmussen: Good to hear Ray

02:55:10 Gaz: just amend the motion

02:55:48 Mark Rasmussen: Motion: That a tree planting weekend over the Queens Birthday weekend is conducted. Ray Higgins is the facilitator. That a budget of \$499 to cover costs of trees and necessary items is granted. Budget application will be provided soon.Item by: Ray Higgins

02:56:49 Mark Rasmussen: seconded: Kevin Taylor

02:59:21 Peter Tippett: Form: http://data.dte.org.au/files/DTE_Funding_Application_13-09-18.pdf

03:04:08 john: PBC 22:23

03:06:34 Peter Tippett: Minutes related to document Malcolm is sharing <https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2019-06-06%20Board%20Minutes%20.pdf>

03:07:13 Peter Tippett: ... and DTE rules!

03:08:39 Martin Schwarz 1731: 14 min

03:08:44 Gaz: dot point 2 is very interesting

03:09:06 Peter Tippett: Rile 29 Malcolm?

03:09:07 Gaz: any general business?

03:09:20 Peter Tippett: Date: Thursday the 29th of AprilTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type: OCMeeting details: <https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/> on DTE ZoomNotice by: OC

03:10:31 Gaz: i think you are biasedly too nice!

03:10:58 Peter Tippett: <https://data.dte.org.au/schedule/>

03:10:58 Mark & Suzie H: lol Gaz

03:11:37 Mark & Suzie H: thanks JM and Vanessa♡

03:11:49 DarrellReid1689: Thanks for your chairing tonight John.

03:12:30 Peter Tippett: Continue only why it is healthy for you but I think you are doing a good job John.

03:12:51 Peter Tippett: Date: Sunday the 25th of AprilTime: 05:00 PMMeeting type: ConfabMeeting details: Meal and meetup at Lentil as Anything at Abbotsford Convent. Please let us know if you are coming so we can book. Lance 0447412838Notice by: Lance Nash

03:14:39 john: 22:34 meeting closed

03:14:45 david cruise: Agenda item ID: 13172Date: 2021-04-22 14:33:59Meeting: OCAgenda item: Tree planting at Woorooma Queens birthday weekendAgenda details: June 12/13 & 14. Ray Higgins needs 6

hardworking volunteers to plant trees. Motion: That a tree planting weekend over the Queens Birthday weekend is conducted. Ray Higgins is the facilitator. That a budget of \$499 to cover costs of trees and necessary items is granted. Budget application will be provided soon. Item by: Ray Higgins

03:15:10 david cruise: close 10.34

03:16:15 Peter Tippett: Also that comment directed to John R as he has done to others is not cool.,

03:20:15 Gaz: yes and no people.....i have been listening for awhile and the tone of some people is unacceptable

03:22:11 Peter Tippett: From Troy to Everyone: 08:26 PM Thanks John - said by someone who refuses to become a member